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Mr. Roy E. Williams
c/o Williams, Robinette

and Associates, Inc.
P.O. Box 48
Viola, Idaho 83872

Dear Roy:
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For your information, I enclose copies of some recent communications
with the DOE office in Richland concerning the late September review visit
to BWIP. Please note that the first event is a 3:00 PM meeting with NRC
participants on Monday, Sept. 21. At that time, we will discuss assignments
and divisions of responsibility.

I should mention that the arrangements are still under discussion and may
change somewhat from the enclosed. In any case, I shall telephone you in
early September about our plans and the locale for the September 21 meeting.

We have booked you at Nendels Motel, Richland, where we are also staying.
have another preference, cancel at Nendels (telephone 509-943-4611).

If you

Sincerely,

Robert J. Wright
Senior Technical Advisor
High-Level Waste Technical

Development Branch
Division of Waste Management
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